
               

  
 
 
April 09, 2019 
 
TO:  Library Advisory Commission 
 
FROM:  Monique le Conge Ziesenhenne, Library Director   
 
RE:  The Library’s Budget  
 
 
 
The City Manager submitted the FY20 proposed budget to City Council for their Study Session on April 

22. A copy of the Library’s proposed budget will be provided at places for the Library Advisory 

Commission meeting.  

  


